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ArmorerLink® Tracking PPE During COVID-19 Crisis

Hillsboro, Oregon: ArmorerLink serving law enforcement and the military has been called
into  service  by  law  enforcement  agencies  in  Oregon  and  California  to  track  Personal
Protection Equipment, PPE, during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

ArmorerLink  law  enforcement  agencies  have  activated  Emergency  Operations  Centers,
EOC’s, in most areas. Law enforcement, working with other public health, public safety,
and regional service partners have realized a need to track and account for PPE inventories
throughout  their  respective  jurisdictions.  ArmorerLink  is  being  used  for  this  real  time
tracking and distribution need. 

Chief  Executive  Officer  Joe  Ganete  said  “ArmorerLink  was  designed  to  help  law
enforcement agencies track all aspects of inventory related to firearms and vital equipment.
Having  transparency  on  where  things  are,  what  has  been  distributed,  and where  more
equipment is needed is critical to our first responders. This is a perfect use of the system to
address an unforeseen need.” 

About ArmorerLink® 
ArmorerLink is the leading Firearm Management System for Law Enforcement and the
Military that provides firearm tracking, training and maintenance compliance. ArmorerLink
is affordable, functional and easy to use.
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